
1

JTUSHE Exhibits

From: Mary Nielsen <mary@spectrumlasertraining.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 1:36 PM
To: JTUSHE Exhibits
Subject: Support for Higher Education

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Legislature. Use caution clicking any links or attachments. 
 

I would like the legislature and HECC to provide additional funding for the 
Private Career School division and give students who are enrolled in 
private career schools a stronger voice and opportunities for tuition 
scholarships and grants. Funding is directed toward state universities and 
community colleges with little regard to those students who can find 
successful profitable and tax paying careers by attending a vocational 
school. The Private Career School division is grossly understaffed and 
underfunded. There is a stigma against vocational schools as somehow 
being 'less than' and Oregon could be a leader in changing that 
perception.  
 
https://www.theatlantic.com/education/archive/2019/03/choosing-
trade-school-over-college/584275/ 
 
I invite you to tour the school I own, Spectrum Advanced Aesthetics 
Institute, and learn more.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
Mary Nielsen 
 
 
 
Mary Nielsen 
Mary Nielsen, Executive Director (She, Her) 
Spectrum Advanced Aesthetics 
15115 SW Sequoia Parkway, Ste 200.  
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Tigard, OR   97224 
www.spectrumlasertraining.com 
503-719-2688 
@your.esty.godmother 
 
Pay It Forward Whenever Possible 
 
Ambassador for Dermascope 
Subscribe to the latest issue here! 
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